
July 22, 2024

Please be advised that the Rockton School District No.140 has the following position
open for the upcoming 2024 - 2025 school year:

Whitman Post Elementary School - Classroom Paraprofessional

You must hold a Paraprofessional License, PEL or SUB Teaching License with the State
of Illinois or be willing to become licensed.

This position is IMRF eligible. Sick and personal days will be granted upon successful
completion of a 90-day probationary period.

Interested individuals should click HERE to submit an application and send their resume
to Emily Sandall via email at: sandall@rockton140.org

This position will be posted until filled.
We are an equal opportunity institution and employer.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeIu5y2TPfyRIrQaNvEzRFJ2HlTWqKhWFZWLem8Rerf4u5ZDg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:sandall@rockton140.org

